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Newsletter 
Friday 4th February 

 
Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

 Across the school this week, the children have been working on 

completing their invented pieces of writing following the focused 

text in their English lessons.  The children have demonstrated all 

the key skills of grammar, sentence structure and 

punctuation and have been using the spelling 

strategies and vocabulary development explored 

this term to create some fantastic pieces of writing.  We have 

included some examples of their writing in this week’s newsletter 

for you to enjoy!  

 

Over the next couple of weeks, staff will be reviewing and updating the individual 

targets that were set for the children in the Autumn term.  The updated targets 

will be shared with parents during the last week of this half term (Wednesday 

16th February).  We plan to hold a Parent’s Consultation after the half term break 

on Tuesday 8th March to discuss your child/ren’s progress and the targets that 

have been set for this term.  Appointments will open next Wednesday through 

Arbor, and parents can book a 10-minute consultation through a Teams meeting 

or telephone call if preferred.  

 

 Miss Hyde has prepared a range of activities that the children 

will be participating in to raise awareness of mental health.  

Throughout the week, the children will explore how they can look 

after each other and develop strategies for managing their own 

‘big emotions’.  The children will bring together their thoughts and 

ideas in a final assembly towards the end of the week.  To find out more, please 

click on the link: Parents and Carers - Children's Mental Health Week 

(childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk)   

Could we please ask children to bring in empty egg boxes by Thursday, to be 

used as part of any activity on Thursday afternoon. Thank you. 

 

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

96.80% 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/


 

After the half term holidays, and depending on Covid cases within 

the community, we hope to reopen the school for parents to join us 

for Celebration Assembly and  ‘Book and Biscuit’ afternoons.  As part 

of our reopening, each class will be hosting an assembly which will 

replace the school Christmas Performance we were unable to film at 

the beginning of this term due to the increase in covid cases within 

the school and children’s absence.  Our class assemblies/performances will 

highlight the children’s learning in the wider curriculum, looking at topics covered 

in history, geography and science.  More information will be shared in next week’s 

newsletter. 

 

   Our next Parents’ Forum meeting will take place over Teams on 

Wednesday 2nd March at 5pm.  The forum will discuss 

developments of the curriculum, Key Stage 2 residentials and 

upcoming events for the rest of the academic year.  If you have 

anything you would like to add to the agenda, please email into 

school: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk before Friday 18th February.  If you wish 

to attend the meeting, please let us know and we can email you a Teams link. 

 

Wishing you all a great weekend,  

 

Mrs Cook 

___________________________________________________________ 

    RESIDENTIAL QUESTIONAIRE 

 Thank you to those parents who have already completed the 

parents’ questionnaire on residentials for our Key Stage 2 

children.  We really do appreciate your views, as they help to 

support the plans we will make for the children.  Please click 

on the link below if you haven’t completed the questionnaire.  

The Moorland Principals will be discussing residentials in our 

principals meeting next week.  
 https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-
MhNsIeCTqPb67JUN0NBSTYxS1hXQVg2MFM3Vk1ETVZIWFQ1Qi4u 
 

FOREST SCHOOL LEADER 

Huge congratulations to Mrs Simmons, 

who has passed all the modules in her 

training and has become a fully qualified 

‘Forest School Leader’.  The opportunities 

that Mrs Simmons provides for the 

children of Boasley Cross are truly unique and definitely make use of the amazing 

outdoor learning space we have available.  We hope that Mrs Simmons will inspire 

other staff across our Trust community to become involved in the leadership 

training as we know how beneficial outdoor learning is for our children.  Well done 

Mrs Simmons from all of us! 

 

mailto:admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-MhNsIeCTqPb67JUN0NBSTYxS1hXQVg2MFM3Vk1ETVZIWFQ1Qi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=kG0HO7J4vUqeBcIPJiicRozbU84L-MhNsIeCTqPb67JUN0NBSTYxS1hXQVg2MFM3Vk1ETVZIWFQ1Qi4u


 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2022 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book Day.  To celebrate a love 

of reading, our librarians will be organising a range of 

activities for everyone to participate in.  Children can come 

to school dressed as their favourite book character and 

there will be prizes awarded for the best dressed and 

creative costumes!  The children will have been given a book token which can be 

exchanged in several bookstores for their free £1 book.  The books will be on 

display in the library after the half term holidays for the children to read.   

 
 

        

 
 
 

Oketor have blown us away this week with 
their descriptive writing. The lessons have 
been full of energy, enthusiasm and 
inspirational ideas that have resulted in texts 
worthy of a place on the shelves of 
Waterstones! These will be displayed in 
school when complete, but for those of you 
who can’t wait until then, here is a sneak 
preview!  
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Our Star Learners this week 

 

                                    
                  

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

‘Respectfulness’ 

 

                                                       
 

 
 

Isla for her amazing, 

adapted story of Little Red 

Riding Hood, using super 

expanded noun phrases. 

Jaxon for fabulous 

vocabulary choices in 

his writing. 

Sebby shows respect to our 

environment by consistently 

supporting sports leaders in 

picking up equipment. 

Boo always shows respect to 

her peers by checking they are 

okay and making them feel 

better if they are upset. 



 

 

School Diary 

February 2021 

Monday 7th 
Nurture group (selected children) Outdoor Learning session – waterproofs 
and wellies required 
OCRA after school Dance club KS1/KS2 

Tuesday 8th 
Littlemoor Outdoor Learning session - waterproofs and wellies required 
Netball after school club Y2/KS2 

Wednesday 9th 
Parent Consultation appointment slots open on Arbor 
OCRA Martial Arts after school club KS2 

Thursday 10th 
Whole School PE sessions with Mr Pugh – full PE kits required 
Outdoor Learning after school club KS2 - waterproofs and wellies required 
OCRA Multi Skills after school club KS1 

Friday 11th Celebration Assembly – pupils only 

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8.30am to 3pm  

Tuesday/Thursday 8.30am to 12pm  
Please advise the office by 12pm if your child’s ‘going home’ arrangements are 

to change for the day so that this can be logged for safeguarding purposes. 

FOBCS REMINDER -Easy fundraising for 

Boasley Cross School! 

 

Remember: When you do any online shopping, 

please go through the Easy Fundraising website 

and school will receive a percentage of everything 

you spend without you having to do a thing! 

Please click on the following link to register:  

 
Friends of Boasley Cross Primary School, Okehampton 

Fundraising | Easyfundraising 
 

An amazing £786 has already been  

raised to enrich the schooling of  

Boasley Cross pupils. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fobcps/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fobcps/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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